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Friday 6th March 2020 

Dear Parents, carers and children, 

Optional GNR Design a Mascot Competition 

We have been invited to take part in an exciting competition as part of a series of Great North Run activities 
to celebrate the 40th GNR this year. The first of these is a design a mascot competition for the whole of the 
GNR series, which closes on 13th March and ties in nicely in the lead up to our whole school Sport Relief 
day next Friday 13th. The competition activity pack and entry details will be available as a pdf alongside 
this letter to parents in the weekly mail and in the letters to parents section on the school website. 

Please email all entries directly back to the address on the bottom of the entry form by Friday 13th 
March. To help us keep track on entries, if possible, please also copy school into your entry email at 
hello@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk 

Good luck everyone! It would be brilliant to have a West Jesmond winner! 

 Mrs Oades 
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